
 
 

  

 

  

  

 

IESO Engagement 

From: IESO Engagement
Sent: October 6, 2022 1:17 PM 
To: IESO Engagement
Subject: Expedited Long-Term RFP Q&A webinar 

The IESO will be posting updated draft versions of the RFP and Contract related to the expedited Long-Term 
RFP, and will be hosting a Q&A webinar on October 18 for stakeholders. The webinar will include a walk-
through of key changes to the draft E-LT1 RFP and Contract and will provide an opportunity for stakeholders 
to ask questions. 

The IESO is in discussions with the Canada Infrastructure Bank (CIB) regarding a potential investment for 
projects that respond to the RFP and meet certain criteria.  We expect to share high-level details about their 
involvement at the October 18 session. In the meantime, we ask proponents and qualified applicants to refrain 
from discussions with the Canada Infrastructure Bank.  

Please visit the Long-Term RFP engagement page to register. Stakeholders are invited to propose topics for 
discussion in the webinar, and topics and questions stakeholders would like the IESO to address during the 
webinar can be sent to engagement@ieso.ca before October 12. 

Regards, 
IESO Engagement 

+++This is being sent to past participants of Long-Term RFP and Resource Adequacy sessions 
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https://ieso.ca/en/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Long-Term-RFP
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